@ COLORADO
. w Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

June 9, 2022

Stevan O’Brian
Environment, Inc.

7985 Vance Drive, Ste. 205A
Arvada, CO 80003

RE: Riverside Pit, M-1976-056

Amendment 3 Application (AM3)
Decision Date Extension

Dear Mr. O’Brien:

OnJune 6, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request for an
extension for the Amendment No.3 Application decision date. The decision date has been
extended from June 9, 2022 to July 11, 2022

If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 774-0040 or brock.bowles@state.co.us.
Sincerely,

Brock Bowles
Environmental Protection Specialist

CC:  Michael Cunningham, DRMS
Nikie Gagnon, DRMS
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Enviropment, Inc.

LARRY E. O’'BRIAN 7985 VANCE DRIVE, SUITE 205A
FOUNDER ARVADA, COLORADO 80003

STEVAN L. O’'BRIAN 303-423-7297
PRESIDENT FAX 303-423-7599

June 6, 2022

Mr. Brock Bowles

Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
1313 Sherman St, Suite 215

Denver, CO 80203

Dear Brock;

RE: McAtee Construction Company - Riverside Pit
M.L.R.B. Permit # M-1976-056
AM-3 Decision date Extension

On behalf of my client McAtee Construction Company I am re-
questing a 30 day extension of the decision date from Thursday -
June 9, 2022 to Monday - July 11, 2022 to allow additional time for
us to complete the adequacy review responses. We will submit the
adequacy responses as soon as they are complete.

Thank you for your help and if you have any questions call me
at 303-423-7297.

Respectfully Submitted,
Environment, Inc.
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Stevan L. O’Brian
President

cc Brock Bowles -

Jeff Harms - McAtee Construction via e-mail
file




